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Self-Directed Supports Newsletter
Fiscal Year 2023, Quarter 4

The second edition of the Division of Developmental Disabilities’ Self-Directed
Supports Newsletter is now available. This edition includes important, interesting,
and fun information about Self-Directed Supports. Click to view the newsletter.
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